From: Lebec Therapy

To: MRO
Subject: proposed language changes to the AZ industrial fee schedule
Date: Thursday, May 11, 2017 1:19:43 PM

To Whom It May Concern:

Please let it be known that we at Lebec Physical Therapy in Sedona, Arizona stand behind
these proposed changes. Our current re-imbursement from entities such as Align network
barely covers our employee salaries, let alone all the other expenses our clinic incurs. We are
a small community and our worker’s comp patients count on our services for their well being
and for their ability to return to work. Thank you for your consideration.

Linda Lebec, Owner, President, Lebec Physical Therapy
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